
Our Reference: MJ:DOC/19/17470 

Your Reference: L1/62 

Contact: Health & Planning Division 

Phone: 03 5027 5027 
Date: 4 September 2019 

 

Page 1 of 1 
T 03 5027 5027  F 03 5027 5000 
E council@wentworth.nsw.gov.au W www.wentworth.nsw.gov.au  ABN 96 283 886 815 

 

 
 
NSW Planning & Environment - Dubbo - Western Region 
PO Box 58 
DUBBO NSW 2830 
 
via email to:  westernregion@planning.nsw.gov.au  
 
 
Dear Sir/Madam 
 
EXTENSION REQUEST FOR GATEWAY DETERMINATION TIMEFRAME FOR AMENDMENT TO 
WENTWORTH LEP 2011 (PP_2016_WENTW_004_01) – “KELSO STATION”  
 
I refer to the abovementioned Gateway Determination issued by the Department of Planning & 
Environment. 
 
The proponents and Council are currently still waiting for the flood impact assessment, 
environmental impact assessment and cultural heritage assessment to be completed prior to 
undertaking community consultation, as required by the gateway.  
 
The timeframe (with previously approved extension Ref: 18/5424) for completion of the planning 
proposal is 6 October 2019, however, we are seeking a further 12 month extension to complete 
the planning proposal. 
 
Should you require any further information please contact the Health & Planning Division 03 5027 
5027. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
MICHELE BOS 
ACTING DIRECTOR HEALTH & PLANNING 
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